
Attachment D: Introductory Email

Dear (STATE EPIDEMIOLOGIST),

The National Poison Data System (NPDS) surveillance team in the Health Studies Branch of the National 

Center of Environmental Health of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention is charged with 

conducting national surveillance using call data collected by poison centers. On (DATE OF 

NOTIFICATION), the NPDS surveillance team notified your state health agency of an incident of potential 

public health significance. To ensure our surveillance activities are effective and timely in informing state

health departments of potentially important incidents, we have created a four-question form to gather 

information about your agency’s actions related to the incident and notification.  The information will be

kept secure and no individual identifiable information will be requested.

The form, which should not take more than 10 minutes to complete, is in the following Survey Monkey ®

link. 

(SURVEY MONKEY® LINK)

This form will inform the NPDS surveillance team of the effectiveness of our notification efforts and 

allow prioritization of improvements in the surveillance and notification process. We welcome any 

feedback about our surveillance activities and this information collection form. You may provide 

comments to the NPDS surveillance member, Royal Law, at hua1@cdc.gov.

Thank you,

NPDS Surveillance Team

mailto:hua1@cdc.gov

